
St. Ambrose School
September 9, 2025

Lunches
From Mrs. Grellner

Upcoming dates...

Lunches must be ordered by 7am.  We
print off the order for the cooks first
thing in the morning.  If you add the
lunch after we have printed it, your
child will not be on the list.

Also, if your child is sick, and on the list,
please email or call the office to
remove him/her from the list.  We do
not cross-reference the absent list with
the lunch list.  Please let us know, or
you will be charged for the lunch.

A reminder that, for STUCO pizza days
and PTO special lunches, we must turn
off the orders a week early to turn into
the restaurant.  Therefore, this Friday is
the last day to order for 9/19 STUCO
pizza day.

*The ‘ber’ months are my favorite! Our
lost and found loves the ‘ber’ months
too!  Please begin putting names in
coats, jackets, fleeces, hats, and gloves
now.  I’m praying the cooler weather
arrives soon!

*Students in K-8 are wrapping up
NWEA this week.  Student results will be
sent home right before parent/teacher
conferences.

*Please join us for A Night at the
Columbia.  This event is hosted by The
Italian Club and benefits St. Ambrose
School.  Register here:
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/rVZEtHDj 

*Our other school fundraiser this year is
the Sunday Supper on November 9.  
Register here:
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/E2OzSFm6

9/24 Dine for Donations at Failoni’s
9/26 No school - teacher professional
development day

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/rVZEtHDj
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